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Newsletter  Changes for 2017 

Here is the URL for 2017 changes in Social Security benefits : 

https://www.ssa.gov/news/press/factsheets/colafacts2017.pdf 

The benefits for Social Security and Federal retirees will increase by 

.3%. However, if you are enrolled in Part B Medicare, the fee will be 

increased by the amount of the Social Security increase. 

Federal employees, your salaries will be increased, effective the first 

pay period in 2017, by 1.6%. 
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